
 

 

Memorandum 
 

For more information, contact  
continuingcare@ahs.ca     
 

 

 
Date: October 18, 2024 

To: All AHS and Contracted Service Providers of Continuing Care Homes  

From: James Silvius – Senior Medical Director, Provincial Seniors Health & 
Continuing Care 

Robyn Maddox – Senior Provincial Director, Provincial Seniors Health & 
Continuing Care 

RE: Outbreak Incremental Cost Funding/Supplement - Update 

 
Effective October 1, 2024, Continuing Care Home operators, including Type A (formerly 
long term care), Type B (formerly DSL3, DSL4, DSL4-D and personal care homes), 
Type C (hospice), and post-acute (e.g., restorative care and transition beds funded as 
continuing care homes), who are directed to follow practices in the Guide for Outbreak 
Prevention and Control in Continuing Care Homes will be eligible for the outbreak 
incremental cost supplement. This replaces the Outbreak Incremental Cost Funding 
Business Process released July 1, 2023.   
 
The Outbreak Incremental Cost Supplement – Business Practice Resource is provided 
to support all Continuing Care Home operators to understand the process to receive the 
outbreak per diem funding. The resource provides information on qualification for the 
supplement and an example of the funding calculation. 
 
Please review webpage(s), resources and/or shared document storage to ensure the 
rescinded Outbreak Incremental Cost Funding Business Process and related 
documents, as applicable, are removed from your resource lists and replaced with the 
revised resource. 
 
For any further questions please contact continuingcare@ahs.ca. 
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